FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to the contract below.

Provision of an Audio Solution for Gyms:
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=d2f2e064-2d6d-eb11-8108-005056b64545&p=527b4bbd-5c58-e511-80ef-000c29c9ba21

The details we require are:
* What is the actual spend on this contract (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract to the current date?  Since the contract start date in June 2021 the service has spent:  £11,413.03
* Start date & duration of contract?  14/06/2021, 3 years initial term, option to extend for a further +2 years
* Is there an extension clause in the contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the extension? 2 years.
* Has a decision been made yet on whether the contract(s) are being either extended or renewed? No.
* Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this
contract? Director of Delivery, Comms & Political Governance

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
